
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 2023 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 4 – Monday 6 March 2023 

Dear families,  

World Book Day last week was a wonderful day in school. The story and 

character spoons that were produced were of an exceptionally high standard. A 

big thank you to Miss Cook for organising and resourcing the activities. I do 

hope that you have managed to exchange your voucher for a book, if you have 

misplaced your voucher please come and ask at the main office as we do have 

some spares. 

Please can I remind you of the importance of your child being in school on time 

everyday. The gates open at 8.40am and learning starts from the moment your 

child gets into their classroom. If your child is unwell please ring and inform the 

school office each day of absence, if no contact is made then Mrs Mammatt will 

follow up, on the third day of absence a home visit will be carried out. 

Appointment times will be sent out this week so that you are able to make an 

appointment to discuss your child’s progress and their next steps with their 

class teacher. We are looking forward to welcoming you into school.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 20 February 2023 

First day of Term 4 

 

Friday 17 March 2023 

Y6 trip to National Space Centre 

 

Wednesday 22 March 2023 

Reception trip to Little Jack’s Farm 

 

Friday 24 March 2023 

KS2 Quick Stick Hockey Festival 

(by invitation only) 

 

Parents Evenings: 

Tuesday 14
th
 and Wednesday 22

nd
 

March- Infant Site (EYFS to Year 2) 

 

Wednesday 15
th
 and Tuesday 21

st
 

March- Junior Site (Year 3-Year 6) 

 

Pastoral Drop in; 

Infant site: Monday afternoon 

2.30pm with Miss Greaves and Mr 

Deighton 

Junior Site: Friday afternoon 

2.30pm with Mrs Coverley 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


